Marlfields Newsletter
2nd February 2024

DINNERS
Please find below the menu for lunches week beginning 12th February.  
Please return your choices via e-mail by 5:00pm on Monday 5th February.

	MON
	TUES
	WEDNES
	THURS
	FRI

	Sausage & Mash

	Cauliflower Cheese
	Chicken Goujons
	Cheese and Onion Pie 
	Penne Pasta with tomato and basil sauce
	Meatballs & Pasta
	Macaroni Cheese
	Fish &
 Chips
	Vegetable Lasagna

	Vegetables are served each day
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CELEBRATION
We always love to share in the achievements that the children take part in outside of school.  This week we celebrate Darcey from Year 1, who completed her Primary Ballet and Freestyle Dance exams last weekend.  She has worked so hard to get this far, and her mummy and daddy were so proud of the way she overcame her nerves to go into the exams, we are sure you will agree, it’s a big thing to do at just six years of age.  Well done, Darcey!
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Description automatically generated]We also would like to celebrate Izzy and Layla from Year 4 who have both received this week’s HEADTEACHER AWARD.

Izzy achieved the award for reading 25 books in the Reading Challenge.
That is a very impressive achievement Izzy, well done.  You certainly look happy to be receiving the Award.  Keep up the good work.

Layla got the Award for her very hard work on TT Rockstars.

We are sure you will agree that these lovely ladies deserve recognition of their hard work.  Congratulations to all of you, you all make us so proud.
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WEAR WHAT YOU WANT DAY
To show our support for the charity Visyon, we would like the children to come to school, dressed in their everyday clothes.  

No need to send in any money, just come in your normal attire on Friday 9th February to recognise and support  Mental Health issues.

GATES TO THE STAFF CAR PARK  
In the next few weeks we will be having automatic gates at the entrance to the staff car park.  This is due to new regulations regarding school security.  This will mean that other than staff cars, children in the Resource Provision, deliveries etc there will be no other vehicular or pedestrian access this way.
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